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1 OLYMPIA - REPLACEMENT SPRING BOARD MOUNTING (AN121-2002)

From the regular inspections of the Boards at Olympia, wear and tear of important elements have
emerged.  In particular, the existing backstands and fulcrums on the 1 metre and 3 metre Dive Boards
have been in place since 1974 and have been repaired many times.  They are now in need of a major
overhaul.

A quotation of £7,785 has been received from specialist supplier Dive Gym Equipment Limited,
Wheathamstead, Herts for the works including two refurbished backstands and fulcrum assemblies.  It
is recommended that the quotation be approved.

The cost of the works can be met from the Leisure and Arts Department Capital Budget 2002/03.


